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Welcome to our 2019-2020 school year.  We are excited to have your child 

be a part of our family. This year will be full of learning, challenges and 

a lot of fun. Please try to have your child here by 9:00 AM so he/she can 

benefit from the academic portion of the day. If you ever have any 

questions, make sure to stop by the office.  My hours are from 8am-5pm 

or you can always email me at gracie@weecarepreschools.com

 
We will be CLOSED on    Please remember our school 
Monday, September 2, 2019 in    closes promptly at 6:30 PM. There  
Observance Of Labor Day   is a $10 late fee for ANY portion 

Have a SAFE and FUN holiday with  of the 15 minutes increment 

your family!      that you are late.

Outside Food: 

Please avoid sending your children with chocolate milk, Starbucks, fast foods, 

donuts, candy, etc.  It puts teachers in a difficult situation when she has to remove 

it from the child.  Save special “treats” for home. Please remember that if your child 

walks in with food after lunch you are more than welcome to sit with them until they 

are finished and then you may walk them into class.  Please remember NO 

PEANUT/NUT products. We have some children with severe nut allergies. 

Thank you for your understanding in this matter! 

 

Themes:   Back to School, All About Me, 5 Senses 
Letters:   Ll, Tt, Ii 
Numbers:   0, 1   
Colors:   Yellow 
Shapes:   Circle 
Science:   Apple Prints 
Social Studies:  Johnny Appleseed 
Nursery Rhymes:  Mary had a Little Lamb, Hickory Dickery Dock 
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Enrichment Programs: 
We offer a variety of enrichment programs for the children. The prices range 
from $45-$65 a month. See the Enrichment Board for more information. 

Monday:   Tap/Ballet 
Thursday:   Amazing Athletes 
Friday:  Music

Financial Assistance Program   Be Prepared 

There is a financial assistance program   Make sure your child has a  

for low income families that is based on     change of clothes, crib sheet  

family size and income.  For more      and blanket in his/her cubby.  

information on the program and/or to fill  Make sure ALL items are   

out an application go to      labeled with your child’s name 

www.childcaresandigeo.com    to avoid them from getting lost

 
 
Dates to remember:     Scholastic Book Orders 
9/2  Labor Day-School Closed   Scholastic Book Orders are due 
9/3  Back to School     September 12, 2019. You  may 
9/6   Granola for Grandparents    order online with our school code 
9/11  Patriot Day      HVLHP or drop off your book 
9/16  Mexico’s Independence Day   order along with payment in the  
9/23  First day of Fall     tuition box.  
9/26   Johnny Appleseed Day    

 

A special thank you to all of our parents who donated their time and 

contributed to our carnival. We couldn’t do it without you! 

Looking Ahead: 
We will have collection jars in each classroom to collect money for  
The Making Strides Against Breast Cancer Walk which will be held on  

Sunday, October 20th, 2019 at Balboa Park at 7:30 AM. If you 

are interested in joining us, please see me or if you would like to make 

a donation you can go onto the website www.makingstrideswalk.org and 

donate to  Wee Care Angels. Thank you for your continuous support!

http://www.childcaresandigeo.com/
http://www.makingstrideswalk.org/
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Happy Anniversary to Ms. Dalila.  She has been with Wee Care                

for one year! Thank you for your dedication to our school! 

 

First Day of School 

The first day of school 
Can be hard for Mom and Dad. 

Part of you feels excited, 
The other part feels sad. 

For many years you’ve held their hand, 
And have been their loving guide. 
Now you know the time has come 

To leave them by our side. 
But it is only for a little while, 
As your child will learn and grow. 

And at the end of every day, 
They will share with you all they know. 

So as you walk away, 
Don’t worry anymore. 

We will take care of all those precious gifts 

When you leave them at our door. 
-Author Unknown


